
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Just a few reminders and information regarding Simspay and Club arrangements 
 
If you are not registered for Simspay then you will need to do so to enable your child to access any clubs 
on offer or in the event of any trips or activities taking place that need payment.  We do not take cash or 
cheque payments in school. 
 
Breakfast Club – runs from 8.00am -9.00am and is £4.00 for the session.  You do not need to book a 
place in Breakfast Club. 
 
Teatime Club – this runs after school until 5.30pm and is £4.00 per hour.  If you need your child to attend 
then please call or text 07960 866215 to make the necessary arrangements.  Please do not send your 
child to club without informing the club staff. 
 
Payments – Request for payment, through Simspay, will be sent by text message on Friday.  Please pay the 
amount outstanding promptly as payment needs to be received before further club sessions can be 
accessed. Please also pay only the amount requested. 
 
 
NEW RECEPTION PARENTS 
 
Your Simspay login will be sent home this week.  Please register straight away even if you are not using 
immediately as the generated code you will be sent, and need to use to register, will expire. 
 
Coolmilk – Your child will be given free milk in school until they are 5 years old. After this, if you want 
your child to have milk in school then you will need to pay.  To do this you need to register with our 
provider – Coolmilk – the details you need can be accessed through a link on our website. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher  
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